
 

 
 

 

 

HEDIS 2018 Data Collection Project 
 

 

To:  Sharp Health Plan Physicians and Office Staff 

From:   Sharp Health Plan  

Date:  February 13, 2018 

Subject:   Sharp Health Plan to begin annual HEDIS medical record review process   

   

 

Attention Provider Partner:  

 

HEDIS® (Healthcare Effectiveness Data and Information Set) are quality performance measures 

developed by the National Committee for Quality Assurance (NCQA) that allow consumers to compare 

health plans, and make purchasing decisions based on quality. HEDIS measures also enable Sharp 

Health Plan to identify opportunities to improve the quality of care for our members.   

 

This year, Sharp Health Plan will be conducting medical record reviews from mid-February through  

April for the following measures: 

 

 Adult BMI Assessment 

 Cervical Cancer Screening 

 Childhood Immunization Status 

 Colorectal Cancer Screening 

 Comprehensive Diabetes Care 

 Controlling High Blood Pressure 

 Immunizations for Adolescents 

 

 Medication Reconciliation Post-

Discharge 

 Transition of Care 

 Prenatal & Postpartum Care 

 Weight Assessment & Counseling for 

Nutrition and Physical Activity for 

Children

You may be contacted by our contracted copy service, J & H Copy Services Inc., with a request for 

medical records or to schedule on-site visits to copy required documentation. If you have questions, 

please contact our HEDIS Project Coordinator, Vera Genkina at vera.genkina@sharp.com or  

(858) 499-8367. 

 

Warm regards, 

 
 
 

Dr. Cary B. Shames, DO, CHCQM, FABQAURP 
VP, Chief Medical Officer 
 
 
NOTICE:  The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and is only for the use of the individual or entity named on this coversheet.  If the reader of 
this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver the message to the intended recipient, the reader is hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If this communication has been received in error, please notify Sharp Health Plan immediately at 
the telephone number listed above and destroy all information received. 
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